
NOTICE 

Date: 15/02/2025 

 

Ref: ITI/NSU/CIVIL-DEL/2024/116/Tower/25/Group1 

Ref: ITI/NSU/CIVIL-DEL/2024/116/Tower/25/Group2 

Subject: Correction of Typographical Error Regarding the Last Date for Submission of 

Technical Bid for the Strengthening of Existing Microwave Towers (Group 1 & Group 

2) 

To all concerned, 

This is to formally notify all concerned parties that due to a typographical error on the cover 

page of the NIT, the last date for submission of technical bids was incorrectly mentioned as 

14/02/2025. 

The correct last date for submission of the technical bids is 01/03/2025, and this correction 

does not constitute an extension of the deadline, but a rectification of the aforementioned 

typographical mistake. 

We request all interested parties to submit their bids by the corrected date of 01/03/2025. 

 Kindly refer to the revised technical bid document for any further details or clarifications.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

AGM Projects  

ESG Delhi  

 


